



Miss K Marshall Head of Girls Games

Email: kerry.marshall@ellesmere.com

26th March 2019



Lydia Greenway 'Cricket for Girls' Partnership Girls' Cricket Programme 2019

Dear Parent,

I would like to bring to your attention the new 'Cricket for Girls' initiative that will be based here at Ellesmere College as of 1st May 2019. Ellesmere College is set to become the regional hub for Girls' Cricket which will be working in partnership with Lydia Greenway in order to develop and grow Girls' Cricket in the North West of England.

Lydia Greenway is an ex-international cricketer who appeared for England in seven Tests and 32 ODI's during her 13 year career. Assisting in the delivery of the programme will be Evelyn Jones, previously England Senior Women's Academy player and the Lancashire Ladies Cricket Captain in 2018.

Ellesmere College has a strong cricket tradition and we have established links with Shropshire, Cheshire and Staffordshire county cricket programmes. The 'Cricket for Girls' programme will run as per the timetable below. All pupils will be exposed to the programme during their games lessons or squad time. Those that are particularly keen can then join the Masterclass sessions on a Monday and Tuesday evening. These are open to any one of any ability that has the ambition to improve their cricket further.

	Monday	Tuesday
2:50pm – 3:55pm	Years 4-6 Cricket	Year 8 Cricket
4:00pm – 5:00pm	Year 7 Cricket	Year 9 and 10 Cricket
5:15pm – 6:15pm	Years 9-13 Cricket Masterclass	Years 6-8 Cricket Masterclass

Yours sincerely,

Mmil

Enc.

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com

A Woodard School Registered Charity number 1103049 Ellesmere College Ltd is a company, registered in England, no: 5066406